## Share the News [1]

June 21, 2012 by (not verified) [2]

Know someone who needs to stay up to date on financial matters ... forms, procedures, policies, and other news? Tell them about the OUC Newsletter! You get it – and the PSC Communicator – and the PBS Bulletin – when you sign up for the University's User Alerts. The subscription process has recently changed: to get on board, email <a href="mailto:help@cu.edu">help@cu.edu</a> [3] and ask to be added to the User Alert list. Or, if you prefer, enter a SupportWorks ticket (identify Desktop Support, Email as the categories). You'll be signed up that very day!

Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/share-news

## Links

[1] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/share-news [2] https://www.cu.edu/blog/ouc-news/author/0 [3] mailto:help@cu.edu